
  
  

Dear   Families:     
  

Our   school   will   celebrate   the   power   of   reading   at   the   
upcoming   Scholas�c   Book   Fair. You   are   invited   to   help   
our   school   create   a   culture   of   reading,   build   our   school   
libraries,    and    you   will   have   the   opportunity   to   shop   and   
select   books   with   your   child   for   your   home   library!   A   
por�on   of   all   the   proceeds   will   go   back   to   our   school   –   
your   support   makes   a   difference!   

  
The   more   your   children   read   with   you   at   home,   the   
be�er   their   comprehension,   vocabulary,   and   fluency.   
Check   out   this   reading   research   and   find   more   
informa�on   on   how   you   can   support   your   child’s   reading   life   at   home:     
h�p://s-bf.com?u=48xm   

  
  

Save   the   date!   
Book   Fair   dates:    January   25-January   29,   2021   

  
Shopping   hours:    Regular   school   hours.    Students   only   this   year.   

  
  

New   Online   Shopping   Op�on!    Shop   The   Scholas�c   Store   
online   and   choose   from   over   6,000   items!   All   orders   ship   
direct   to   home   and   book-only   orders   over   $25   ship   free.  
Plus,   all   purchases   benefit   our   school.   Visit   our   homepage   
to   get   started:   
h�ps://www.scholas�c.com/bf/s�rancisofassisischool9   

  
  

Looking   forward   to   the   Book   Fair!    Un�l   then,   happy   reading!     
  

Yours   truly,     
  

Mrs.   Barb   Plenge   
Principal   

  
St.   Francis   of   Assis   School   
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